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From: Jeff Reinke
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Jeff Reinke
Subject: Signage or a flashing light for traffic leaving East Johnson and approaching East Dayton.
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 8:19:07 AM

To whom it concerns,

To add to our previous letter, this sign or light, would make drivers aware that they are approaching a bike
boulevard.

Once drivers get to the hill at Dayton, they only have one block before getting to East Mifflin.

Thank you,

Karen Banaszak and Jeff Reinke

mailto:jsreinke@yahoo.com
mailto:TransportationCommission@cityofmadison.com
mailto:jsreinke@yahoo.com

